
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Welcome to A-level Biology September 2024 
 

 
Congratulations, you have made the right choice to study the BEST subject at A-level. To 
enable you to have a great start in September, we would like you to complete some 
preparatory work over the summer for this course:  
 

 

1. Please work your way through the CGP – Head Start to A-level Biology Book 

a. Answer all questions  

b. In your 1st lesson in September 

i. Hand in your answers (typed or handwritten) 

ii. Hand in the booklets 

 

2. Write a review for a book or a book chapter (related to Biology) that you have read. 

summer. 

a. these will be collected/collated and shared in September – details at that 

time. 

 
 
In the meantime, have a lovely summer and please do get in contact if you have any queries. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Silke Neumann 
Head of Biology 
silke.neumann@wim.gdst.net 
 
 

 

 

 

  


